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The Wizards Are Coming to Viking Hall 
 
 

 
The Wizards are coming!  That’s right the Harlem Wizards are coming to Viking Hall on 

Tuesday, October 19, 2010 at 7:00 P.M..  The Harlem Wizards, founded in 1962, are one 

of the greatest basketball show-team organizations to ever “lace it up and let’em fly.”  

Each event that the Harlem Wizards perform offers a rare combination of individual 

athleticism, teamwork, entertainment and community involvement.  It is pure enjoyment 

for every fan in attendance. 

 

The Wizards will be taking on the Bristol Bricklayers, a team made up of members of the 

community, including Anderson Elementary School Principal, Andrew Bacon; Tennessee 

High School Principal, Jim Butcher; Fairmount Elementary School Vice-Principal, Becky 

Olinger; other teachers, college students and members of the community.  Bristol 

Tennessee Mayor Margaret Feierabend will participate in the event by jumping for the 

ball at the start of the game. The event is sure to be a fun-filled evening for the family. 

 

Tickets may be purchased for the event at the Viking Hall Box Office, the YMCA, and 

the Marriott at Exit 7.  For more information contact the YMCA at 423-968-3133. 

 

This is a Bristol Tennessee School System event. 


